
  Attention 10th & 11th Grade Students:   

It is Governor’s Honors Program (GHP) Time! 

 

What is GHP?   The Georgia Governor’s Honors Program (GHP) is a residential summer program. It is designed to provide students 

with academic, cultural, and social enrichment. 
 
Who can apply?  Academically gifted and/or talented 10th & 11th

 

grade high school students. 

When is GHP?   GHP is held in mid-summer (mid-June to mid-July) as a residential educational experience on a college or 

university campus. Meals and rooms are provided by the GHP program. 

Why should I apply to GHP?  GHP produces the next generation of global critical thinkers, innovators, and leaders.  

How can I participate in GHP?  Students can accept a nomination in one of the over forty nomination areas. Teachers will 

nominate students who excel in a nomination area and are passionate about the nomination area. The nominating teacher, 

student, and School Based Coordinator will complete online APS-GHP applications. You will need to give the nominating teacher 

your and your parent email address and number to start the nomination process. 

What if I am nominated in more than one nomination area?  You may only apply for GHP in one area. 

What happens once my application is complete? Once all three parts of the APS-GHP application have been completed and 

reviewed. The nominee will be assigned an interview time for a District Level Interview. 

When are the interviews for GHP?  Selected nominees will receive an invitation from district content coordinators to interview 

within a two-week window: October 26 – November 6, 2020. 

What happens after the District Level interviews?   The District Level Nominees compete to become a GHP District Level 

Finalist. 

What happens if I interviewed at State last year? You may reapply this year. (Finalists are not eligible.) 

Whom should I contact if I have a few more questions?  You should speak to your School Based GHP Contact or Counselor. 


